Friday OCT 18th

from Spm to 7pm at the school

Come visit the Copper Harbor School and meet some of
our team! Check out the latest improvements while you
enjoy cider and snacks. At the open house we will be
accepting donations to raise funds for new flooring.
Donors will get to choose from our locally donated
pumpkins. We are excited to see you there and find out
who wins the giant pumpkin!




New flooring for the interior of
our quaint Copper Harbor School.

Also please know that all |
pumpkins were grown locally and |
graciously donated to this cause. |







